
F e b r u a r y  1 ,  2 0 1 9

2019-2020 Kindergarten Registration

Lexington Local Schools will be holding Kindergarten registration on Thursday,Feb. 21 from 9:30am-3pm and 
4:30pm-7pm and Feb. 28 from 4:30pm-7pm at Central and Western Elementary Schools.  

To be eligible for kindergarten your child must be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2019.  The following documentation 
is required for kindergarten registration: birth certificate, Social Security card, immunization record, legal paperwork, 
proof of residence, and driver’s license.  

Parents can sign up for a kindergarten screening date & time during registration.  Screening is scheduled for May 1-3.

  WESTERN
PTO Meeting

A PTO meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday at 7:00 pm at Eastern 

Elementary. 

Feb. 5

Valentine’s Day Classroom 

Parties

Class parties will start at 2:30 pm.  

Instructional time is important to 

Western Elementary and we ask 

parents who are participating in the 

parties to please, wait in the foyer in 

front of  the office until 2:30 pm.  

There will be a volunteer sign in sheet 

on the table in the foyer.  Please sign 

in, wear a visitor tag and wait in the 

foyer until Mrs. Eggerton dismisses 

the parents to their classrooms.

Thank you for being a part of  this 

special day and for understanding how 

important it is for us to take advantage 

of  our academic time.

Feb. 15

President’s Day

School will be in session on President’s Day due 

to our snow days. 

Feb. 18

Parent-Teacher Conferences

We encourage all parents to schedule a conference 

with their child’s classroom teacher. 

Feb. 21&28

Interim Reports

Interim reports will be sent home with 

students who have below average grades 

in any content area.

Feb. 22

COSI

If  you are interested in volunteering on this day, 

please, contact Mrs. Eggerton.  The staff  is 

providing lunch for the volunteers as a thank you 

for your support. 

Feb. 25

Early Release

Students will be released at 2:15 pm.

Feb.27

PARENT PICKUP & DROP-OFF

REMINDERS
*WHEN DROPPING OFF  CHILDREN IN THE 

MORNING BE MINDFUL OF THOSE WHO 

ARE IN THE DROP-OFF LINE BEHIND YOU.  

CHILDREN NEED TO EXIT QUICKLY AND 

EFFICIENTLY AT THE POINT OF THE DROP-

OFF AND ENTER SCHOOL GROUNDS 

THROUGH THE GATE.  CHILDREN SHOULD 

ONLY BE DROPPED OFF AT PARENT DROP-

OFF LOCATION AND NOT AT THE FRONT OF 

THE BUILDING.  BUSSES USE THE FRONT 

ENTRANCE FOR DROP-OFF DURING THE 

HOURS OF 8:15 AM-8:55 AM. 

*WHEN PICKING UP YOUR CHILD, PLEASE, 

LOAD CHILDREN QUICKLY.  DO NOT PASS 

CARS WHO ARE LOADING AS WE WANT TO 

ENSURE SAFETY FOR OUR STUDENTS, 

STAFF, AND PARENTS.


